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Statement from Hamilton County Mayor Weston Wamp Regarding Volkswagen’s 
Voluntary Termination Offer and the UAW’s Allegations 

 
“Unfortunately, we are already experiencing the negative impacts of the UAW’s presence in Hamilton County. 
In most communities where the UAW has gained a foothold, their lofty promises to employees have, in reality, 
led to job losses and dysfunction.” 
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